DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20314

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF: DEZAN/ca/20091
DAEN-ECS~1 5 MAR 84

SUBJECT: Change in RPO, NRC License No. 10-16458-01

U'.S. luclear Regulatory Commission f
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material =
Safety and Safeguards L 3 o}
Material Licensing Branch \l’
Washington, DC 20555
-
N
=
@

Gentlemen:

Attached letter is forwarded for your information and records.

Sincerely,

2”%
JOHN DEZAN, 4R.

Industrial Hygienist

Occupational Health Team

Safety & Occupational Health Division
Directorate of Engineering & Constr «ction



\ DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY‘
SOUTH ATLANTIC DIVISION, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
" §10 TITLE BUILDING, 30 PRYOR STREET, S.W.
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

SADSO 22 February 1984
SUBJECT: Change in RPO

CDR (DAEN-ECS-1)
WASH DC 20314

1. Reference is made to NRC license No. 10-16458-01.
2. The following changes in RP0's is forwarded for your information.

Thomas Billings - RPO
Gary W. King - Alternate RPO

3. This change will not affect condition twelve of the license but is a change
in the license application information.

FOR THE COMMANDER:

,./.‘,
Sl Nk
GA\i{Y‘”:.?KING &

Chief, Safety Office
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